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I support SB 769 because I have seen a decline of the deer population where I 

choose to hunt. With this bill, I hope that the cougar numbers will be brought to the 

standard amount rather than be over populated. If we base conservation on science, 

then both the deer, elk, and cougar populations will flourish. Therefore, creating a 

better ecosystem both for everyone and everything to thrive.  


